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Dear Families,  

Here we are at the end of Autumn Term and what a Term it has been!  

We have all thoroughly enjoyed the last few weeks in school as we have prepared and performed our 

Christmas performances to our families and friends.  The energy, enthusiasm and absolute joy shone 

from our children as they took to the stage and they showed us all what can be achieved through hard 

work and commitment to a shared goal.  We have a wealth of talent among the fabulous children we 

have here at Mill View and are so proud of every single one of them.  

Below are some of the pictures taken over the last couple of weeks in school for you to enjoy.   
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We wish all of our families a very happy holiday and look forward to seeing you all in 2023! 

Kindest regards and the best of wishes,  

Mrs Doyle and the MVP TEAM  

 

Dates to add to your diary Information regarding school trips or class specific events will be shared directly on Seesaw.  
Please check dates on every newsletter to avoid missing additional dates or changes. 
 

Book makers - MVP family & friends social group & chat while book making for school Every Wednesday 9am 
 

End of Autumn Term 2 Friday 16th December 

Staff INSET day  Tuesday 03rd January  
 

Start of Spring Term for children  Wednesday 04th January  

School clubs start this week (ending w/b 13th March) W/B Monday 16th January  

Little Wrens open evening for potential new families  Thursday 19th January 4pm  
 

Little Wrens - Parent and families stay and play  Wednesday 15th January  
9.00-10.00am  

End of Spring Term 1 Friday 17th February  

Start of Spring Term 2  Monday 27th February  

Reception Robins – Parent and families stay and play  
 

Wednesday 01st March  
9.00 – 10.00am  

STEAM Celebrations in school – parents welcome to join us – Timetable TBC  Thursday 02nd March  
Friday 03rd March  

Class photographs  
 

Monday 06th March  

School clubs finish this week  W/B Monday 13th March  

Teacher / Parents Evenings  Tuesday 21st March  
Wednesday 22nd March  

Year 3 and 4 performances – families are able to book 2 tickets per performance  Monday 27th March 1.45pm & 6.00pm 
Tuesday 28th March 1.45pm  
 

End of Spring Term 2 Friday 31st March  

Start of Summer Term 1 Monday 17th April  

 


